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2 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 – STREET NAMES – SITE AT FORMER 
LOCK-UPS, CLEPINGTON ROAD, DUNDEE (AN30-2018) 

 
A consultation was carried out between 21st February, 2018 and 12th March, 2018 for a new street 
name at the above site. 
 
The consultation correspondence was sent to ward councillors, Convener, City Archivist, community 
forum, council officers and the applicant. 
 
After consideration, it is proposed to put forward the new street name of “Balgray Terrace” to keep 
links with existing names in the area. 
 
Committee is therefore asked to approve “Balgray Terrace” as the new street name. 
 
 


